From: Les Stock

To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: TRS Plan one Increase 2023 & 2024
Date: Friday, November 4, 2022 11:09:52 AM

CAUTION:External email.

In your recommendation for a Pension increase for TRS Plan 1 for next year | really would appreciate
a 4% increase for 2023 and 2024 as inflation is really affecting my purchasing power. My utility bill is
already scheduled for a large increase in January and my property tax is also increasing. This doesn’t
even include my every day groceries and gas.

Thank you for your consideration.

Leslie Stockton
Walla Walla, WA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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